





Message from the Early Learning Coalition

Emergency Weather Update

This notice is about:

- [] Important Deadline [] Free Resource(s) [] School Readiness, VPK or other Contract
- [] Compliance with State Requirement
 [] Professional Development Opportunity
 [X] Informational

Dear Early Education Community,

A state of emergency has been declared by Governor Scott in anticipation of Hurricane Irma. The Early Learning Coalition of Miami-Dade/Monroe is activating its Emergency Operations Plan. Our offices in Monroe County will be closed September 6, 7, and 8 and offices in Miami-Dade County will be closed September 7 and 8. The Early Learning Coalition follows the direction of the Office of Emergency Management for Miami-Dade and Monroe Counties for office closures during a declared state of emergency.

Offices will remain closed until the weather emergency is declared to be over and services can resume.

For up-to-date information, please visit:

www.elcmdm.org

www.facebook.com/elcmdm

www.twitter.com/elcmdm

www.instagram.com/elcmdm/

We remind you to be safe, prepared, and informed.







